
 
 
January 28, 2007 
 
Dear Brethren, 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Brethren, 
 
 
We want to invite you to attend the annual Men’s Retreat, March 10 -
11, 2017.  We have invited Pastor Sheridan Stanton, of Berea Baptist 
Church, to bring a series of messages on “Biblical Counseling: Giving 
and Receiving.”  Pastor Stanton served as a missionary for more than 
30 years in Peru. He has a Ph. D in Psychology and Biblical 
Counseling from Louisiana Baptist University, an M.A. from Luther 
Rice Seminary and a B.A. from Lexington Baptist College. This will be 
a valuable opportunity. 
 
We will again highlight missionaries from our various churches.  
Please plan accordingly.  We will have time for food and fellowship, 
games and recreation.  There will be prayer time and quiet time.  
Don’t stay home because you don’t have the minute by minute 
schedule.  Just come and be a blessing and be blessed! 

 
We have asked Brother Jonathan Gordon to coordinate the music.  
Plan now to arrive before supper, Friday evening, which will be at 
5:30.  You may check in any time after 3:00 PM. 
 
Call if you have any questions.  May God bless this year’s retreat! 
 
In His Service, 
 
 
 
David Pitman 
Senior Pastor 

 



Men’s Retreat, March 10
th

-11
th

 

Higher Ground Conference Center 

West Harrison, IN 
 

Please sign below if you will be attending. 

 

 

_________________________   _________________________ 

 

_________________________   _________________________ 

 

_________________________   _________________________ 

 

_________________________   _________________________ 

 

_________________________   _________________________ 

 

_________________________   _________________________ 

 

_________________________   _________________________ 

 

_________________________   _________________________ 

 

_________________________   _________________________ 

 

_________________________   _________________________ 

 

COST PER PERSON:  

   

  Reservations for 2 men per room @ $75 per person = $_______________ 

   

  Reservations for 4 men per room @ $65 per person = $_______________ 

 

 

Please mail this form with a check payable to “Addyston Baptist Church” by  

March 4, 2017.  All reservations must be paid in full.  Rooms will be reserved on a 

first-come, first-served basis.  There will be no refunds for cancellations unless there 

is a waiting list. 

 

Addyston Baptist Church 

P.O. Box 518  

Addyston, OH  45001-0518 

 

(513) 941-4897 


